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                                  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THE LIBRARY 

   We are currently looking for volunteers who would be available on Tuesdays and/

or Fridays to help in the library. If you are available and interested in volunteering, 

please email our school librarian Karen Lamothe at klamothe@lbpsb.qc.ca 

 

 

Parent-Teacher  

Interviews  will be  

happening on  

November 30th.  

More information to  

follow soon. 

               IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 
November 7th: Governing Board Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

November 10th: Remembrance Day Assembly at 2:00 p.m. 

November 20th: Home & School Meeting at 6:30 p.m 

November 20th: Reports cards sent home 

November 24th: Ped. Day—No school—Daycare closed 

November 29th: Pink T-shirt day 

November 30th: Parent—Teacher Interviews 

December 1st: Ped. Day—Daycare open 

HOME & SCHOOL MEETING 

Monday, November 20th 

at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

FHJR RAISES $ 4926.50         

FOR TERRY FOX FOUNDATION 

   Thank to everyone who helped to make the Terry Fox Run 

such a success. Once again, the FHJR school community 

came together to raise an impressive amount for a great 

cause. 
 

          To “like” FHJR on Facebook,  

             click HERE 

STUDENTS IN ACTION 

We are looking for photos of 

our students in action. Please 

send in a photo of  your  child 

doing a physical activity or an individual 

photo from his/her team sport.  Photos 

can be given to the  Physical Education 

teachers, Mrs. C and Mr. Robby. 

https://www.facebook.com/foresthilljunior/

